
8/23/2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

At LPA we want all students to show academic growth and proficiency on the state educational standards. You

are receiving this letter because your child qualifies for free Title 1 after school tutoring.

What is the program? The program is called LPA Targeted Tutoring.

Who is selected for the program? Students were selected for the Targeted Tutoring program based on students’

AASA (the state test) English Language Arts or Math scores, or by teacher/parent recommendation.

When is Targeted Tutoring? Tutoring will occur onMonday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from 3:15 – 3:45pm.

Tutoring will last until AASA testing in April.

Where is Targeted Tutoring? Targeted tutoring will take place in the teacher’s classroom.

It is important to remember that this free program requires a commitment from the student and parent. We

want to make sure that every student attends each tutoring session for the full 30 minutes, and that they are

ready to learn. Any students that are disruptive or consistently absent from tutoring will lose the opportunity to

participate. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the tutoring teacher or the principal.

Kind regards,

Brendan Ewald

Principal

La Paloma Academy - Marana Campus

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please check the appropriate statement below:

_____ I would like for my child to participate in the Targeted Tutoring program. (If so, please check one of the two

circles below).

o When Tutoring is over at 3:45, please send my child to the After School program.

o When Tutoring is over at 3:45, please send my child to the front desk because I will be waiting

there to pick them up.

_____ I DO NOT want my child to participate in the Targeted Tutoring program

____________________________________ ____________________________________

Student Name/Grade Parent Signature


